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Zhiyong Sun <zhiyongsun2004@yahoo.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 1:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
comment on ’Regulation of Retail Forex’

I’m strongly against lowering the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1. This will greatly limit people’s
enthusiasm for trading foreign currency.
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Regards,

Zhiyong Sun


